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Please do not remove vote by mail.  There is absolutely nothing wrong with our 

wonderful system.  It encourages more to vote.  It is ACCESSIBLE to those 

otherwise could not make it to voting centers.   

 

This is a fascist move by the Republican party who has demonstrated through history 

they deliberately want to make voting rights more difficult.  This is voter suppression!  

This is anti-american.  And true Americans are tired of these actions against them for 

no reason but to better their chances at staying in power  

 

I URGE the measure be opposed.  I am AGAINST voter suppression legislation.  We 

are OREGONIANS and deserve better.   

 

And we should be pushing through our reps in Congress a national ballot mail in 

system.  

 

I speak for the people who have not been able to testify.  Thank you.  


